CERTIFICATE OF COMPLIANCE
LICENSE-RENEWAL POST-FILING ON-AIR PUBLIC NOTICE
RADIO STATION KXO-FM

KXO, INC. hereby certifies that it has aired a Post-Filing Local Public Notice, as required by
§ 73.3580(b)(1) of the Rules and Regulations of the Federal Communications Commission, with
respect to its Application to the FCC for Renewal of its License for Radio Station KXO-FM.

The Notice, the script of which is attached, aired over Station KXO-FM, on the following dates,

and at the following times:

July 28, 2021 11:15 A M.
August 2, 2021 8:15AM.
August 6, 2021 7:15 PM.

August 12, 2021 10:15 PM.
August 17,2021 4:15 PM.
August 19, 2021 6:15 PM.
KXO, INc.
GENE BRIS

ITS PRESIDENT
DATE: AUGUST 20, 2021




POST-FILING ON-AIR PUBLIC NOTICE
RADIO STATION KXO-FM

On July 19, 2021, KXO. Inc., the licensee of radio station KXO-FM, 107.5 MHz, El Centro,
California, filed with the Federal Communications Commission an Application for Renewal of
its License for the Station. Members of the public wishing to view this Application or to obtain
information about how to file comments and petitions on the Application can visit

publicfiles.fcc.gov, and search in Station KXO-FM’s public file.



http://publicfiles.fcc.gov
http://publicfiles.fcc.gov

